
 

 
 
 

April 22, 2022 
 
 
Board of Trustees 
Mr. Rudy Garza, Interim President & CEO 
 
Dear Board Members and Mr. Garza: 
 
Under your leadership, we have overcome many challenges in the last year.  
In today’s headlines, we can see that the price of natural gas has been rising 
steadily across the globe, and utilities are experiencing some level of impact. 
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 Weather and growth depleting storage inventories. The United States 
ended the winter with the least natural gas in storage in three years 
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